Robert Miller P

From: ot Sports Editor <densportsdesk@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 12:33 PM
To: Robert Miller

Subject: contract follow up

Hello Mr. Miller. .
I'm following up on the contract that you gave me a week ago. I was wondering if you would be able to give me

a copy of every contract of every current head coach at Eastern. I know I could file a FOIA request, but I
figured it would be less of a hassle if I asked you directly.

Thank you.

Aldo Soto

Assistant Sports Editor

The Daily Eastern News
DENsportsdesk@gmail.com




